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Growing the Neighborhood 

Join us Thursday, May 16th at 7pm at St. Stephen’s Club
Room to learn about ways to attract butterflies to your
yard and garden. Monarch Waystations, plants and other
topics pertaining to butterflies will be discussed. Light
refreshments and handouts provided. St. Stephen’s Club
Room is located off the church parking lot on W. 57th
between Bridge and Lorain. Look for the windsock!

Butterflies and

The Plant Swap
is coming! 

Save the date-
Saturday, 
May 18th!

Your 
Garden


